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Dear Cross Country Coach:

Bloomfield has been selected as the host school for the D-4 District Cross Country Meet.  The meet will be held at the Rolling Hills Country Club located seven miles south of Bloomfield, on Thursday, October 11, 2012.  The girls varsity will start at  4:30 PM, with the boys to follow at 5:00 PM.  Awards will be presented at the conclusion of the boys race. 

A map of the course are included in these attachments.  Numbers should be pinned to the back of the uniform.

The order of the school at the starting line will be done by lot.

The country club is requesting $250.00 for use of their facilities.  We will NOT  be charging schools this year, but we will be charging an admission fee of $1.00 for each spectator.  Please inform parents and others of the charge so they have an appropriate amount of money with them.
		 
Schools assigned to the district are:
Ainsworth	Bloomfield 	Boyd County
CWC	Creighton	Crofton
Laurel-Concord/Coleridge      Neligh-Oakdale	Niobrara/Verdigre
North Central	Osmond	Plainview
Randolph	Stuart	West Holt
Winnebago	Winside		

District entries are to be made on-line and are to be completed by Monday, October 1.
Please make sure you get those entries in on time!

If you have any questions, please call me at school 373-4800 (9:00-9:50 AM) or home 373-4432. 

Respectfully,


Duane Wilken
Meet Director




